
* 7 e -1/ 411

0*f-1#53 ekv 4 -

.

-* P-m.* :im 8. * , *Z,· 1 _.f '' ev 11111:--1 i ' ' ' * .· 4 -4- »fty ;:*44 == , I

A- 3 -3
--

Dec. 24, 1975
DEAR FRIEND,
FELIZ NAVIDAD Y PROSPERO ASO NUEVO!
The Mexican American Cultural Center has grown beyond our expecta.
tions during these last three years.
We want to thank you in a special way because 1/Ou care. On December
24th, a Mass of Special Thanksgiving ivill be celebrated by Bishop Patricio
Flores and Father Virgil Elizondo for Our friends, aiumni, relative,8 anddonors.
These holy days are such an appropriate time to express our gratitude
for your loyalty and generosity. Througitout the year we have been the
recipient of the goodness which His love has sparked in your hearts. We
look forward to the New Year as being richer in friendships and chal-
lenges than ever before.
Without your financial assistance we would never be able to accomplish
wh~t is being done at the Center. Please help us to continue helping
others by sending $5-$10-$25 or whatever you can afford. Please keep us
in your prayers as we will keep yolt and your family in ours.
Sinceramente en El,

426 94*4 --1- 9.' *. CJ
Virgitio Elizondo Bishop Patricio Flores
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